
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As many of you will know, all year 4 pupils in England will take a Multiplication Times Tables Check 

during the summer term. The Government made the check compulsory in 2022. They say:  

The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, 

 which is essential for future success in mathematics. It will help schools to identify pupils who 

 have not yet mastered their times tables, so that additional support can be provided. 

To promote this, we will hold a ‘Rockstar Day’ on Friday 2nd May 2025, where all children at Brooke 

Primary Academy will be invited to dress as a rockstar for the day. During the day, there will be variety 

of number and times tables activities for the children to take part in including a times tables treasure 

hunt.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs N Roberts (Maths Lead) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


